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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

20th October 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This term we have been learning about Judaism. After half term the year 4 
classes will have a fantastic opportunity to visit The South West Essex and 
Settlement Reform Synagogue (SWESRS) in Newbury Park, Essex. The purpose 
of the visit is to support the children’s knowledge and understanding of the 
Jewish faith. 

Our school values encourage children to be tolerant and respectful towards 
others. From year 2 onwards, the children visit a different place of worship each 
year in order to understand what other children in their class and local 
community believe. During educational visits to a religious place of worship, 
children do NOT undertake any act or ritual of worship. 

The visit will be during the school time and it is free. We will be travelling by 
public transport. The visits will take place on the following days: 

Monday 7th November 2022- Class Aderin 

Thursday 10th November 2022- Class Kalam (am) and Class Goodall (pm) 
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On the day of the visit, please provide your child with their own packed lunch 
as we may not return to school in time for the school dinner to be provided. All 
food sent from home MUST be NUT-Free. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals and you would like school to provide them with a packed lunch, please 
tick the box below. 

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and weather appropriate 
clothing on top as we will be travelling by public transport. Children will not 
need any spending money with them during this visit. 

Please fill out the consent form below and return it to the class teacher before 
Friday 4th November 2022. 

We would really appreciate it, if parents can accompany us on this visit, so 
please let us know if you are available to help. If we have too many volunteers 
we shall draw names from a hat and the class teacher will notify you of the 
outcome. 

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher for further guidance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Y4 teachers, 
Mrs Nangia, Mrs Ramesh and Mrs Rahman 
 
 Please cut here and return the slip below 

Year 4 EDUCATIONAL VISIT to Newbury Park Synagogue 
 
Child’s name:         Class:   
  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to the synagogue in Newbury 
Park. 
 
I am able to help on the visit                         yes              no 
The school will need to provide packed lunch for my child      yes              no 
 
My emergency contact number is:      
 
Signed:       Parent/Carers 

              

  


